Saskia Peck

I am a property owner in the area north of Priest River. I have serious concerns about the proposed
silicon smelter in Newport, WA. I live in ID because of the beauty, clean air and water, and I feel
that these are at risk with this proposal. I suffer from asthma, and in researching the smelter, I found
that it will increase the pollutants in the air. Since the wind blows often from the South West, this
will definitely impact my health.

Please do not allow this to be build in our area!



